Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

January 18, 2017

MEMORANDUM FOR JEFFREY D, FEIT
' PROGRAM MANAGER
DOE TECHNICAL STANDARDS PROGRAM
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY
OFFICE OF HEALTH, SAFETY AND SECURITY

FROM: GARRETT SMITH d W

DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SAFETY
OFFICE OF HEALTH, SAFETY AND SECURITY

SUBIJECT: Change Notice 1 to DOE-HDBK-1221-2016, “Suspect/Counterfeit ltems
Resource Handbook”

This memorandum forwards “Change Notice Number 1”7 (CN1) for DOE-HDBK-1221-2016, in
accordance with Depariment of Energy (DOE) Technical Standards Program Procedures,
“Maintaining DOE Technical Standards” (DOE-TSPP-7-2013) Section 4.2. Also attached is
DOE-HDBK-1221-2016, which reflects changes.

Electronic files will be sent with all documentation, If there arc any questions, please contact
Duli Agarwal, of my staff, at (301) 903-3919 or email: Duli.Agarwal@hq.doe.gov.

Afttachments;

1. DOE-HDBK-1221-2016, CN1, revised version
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